O

February 3, 2014

Attention: Mr. Mark Detterman
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250, Alameda, CA 94502

Reference: Request for Extension of Work Plan Addendum
Former Chevron-branded Service Station 922029, 890 West MacArthur Boulevard,
Qakland, CA (Case #: RO0002438)

Dear Mr. Detterman,

On behalf of Chevron Environmental Management Company (Chevron), as discussed during the
January 21, 2014 meeting between Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH), Chevron,
and Stantec Consulting Services Inc. (Stantec), Stantec respectfully requests an extension to
complete the Work Plan Addendum for former Chevron-branded service station 92029, which was
located at 890 West MacArthur Boulevard, Oakland, Alameda County, California (the Site). In a
letter dated December 18, 2013, ACEH requested a Work Plan Addendum with a due date of
February 28, 2014. Chevron and Stantec would like fo set up a stakeholder meeting with ACEH
and the property owner in early March 2014 to discuss future redevelopment plans and the path
forward to achieve case closure. Time will be needed to incorporate conclusions and
recommendations from the stakeholder meeting into the Work Plan Addendum; therefore,
Stantec respectfully requests that an extension be granted for the Work Plan Addendum to be
submitted to ACEH by April 30, 2014.

Chevron contacted Mr. Alex Buyan and confirmed that we are all available March 6, March 10,
and March 11, 2014, Please let us know if you are also available any of these three dates so that
we may schedule the stakeholder meeting.

Regards,

Stantec Consulting Services Inc.

Associate Project Manager
Phone: (408) 827-3876
Travis.Flora@stantec.com

Cc.

Ms. Carryl MaclLeod, Chevron Environmental Management Company, 6101 Bollinger Canyon Road, San
Ramon, CA 94583 - Electronic Copy

Ms. Alexis Fischer, Chevron Environmental Management Company, 6101 Bollinger Canyon Road, San Ramon,
CA 94583 - Electronic Copy

Mr. Buyandalai ltgel, 787 Marlesta Road, Pinole, CA 94564 — Electronic Copy



